The Main Building of CU FA Is
Closed on Wednesday, 30 March

Prague Water Supply and Sewerage Company plans a maintenance
shutdown of water around nam. Jana Palacha on Wednesday, 30
March 2022 from 7:30 am to 8 pm. Because of the water outage,
the teaching will not be possible in classes and neither to
work at offices.

Libraries at the main building are also closed and the Centre
of Scientific Information cancels its office hours.

Classrooms, offices, and libraries in other buildings of CU FA
can be used as usual.

We ask the teachers to arrange an online form of teaching or
to give substitute homeworks to their students. We ask the
employees to work from home if possible.
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